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Zero Injury Week is taking place in Polotsk CSMS

From November 25 to December 1, 2024, the State Enterprise "Polotsk Central City Health
and Social Services" is holding a "Zero Injury Week" during which events are held aimed at
preventing and avoiding industrial injuries.
Thus, today, November 27, in accordance with the plan of events for holding the "zero injury
week" and the Industry Day of Occupational Safety, in order to ensure healthy and safe
working conditions, a meeting was held between the enterprise team and the head of the
prevention department of the Healthcare Institution "Novopolotsk Central City" Polyclinic No.
4 Lukyanenok Alina Besikovna on the topic "Dispensary examination. Vaccination against
influenza. Conducting medical".

Holding the "Zero Injury Week" is one of the effective ways to control compliance with labor
protection legislation.

The principles of holding the "Zero Injury Week" are:

the priority of the employee's life and his health;
responsibility of managers and each employee for safety and compliance with occupational
safety requirements;
involvement of employees in ensuring safe conditions and occupational safety;
assessment and management of risks in production;
training and informing employees on occupational safety issues.


